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Happy New Year from  

Jasper County Elderly Nutrition!   

The joy of winter is upon us!  If the weather is un-

safe to drive in, we will close.  We have worked 

with Emergency Management to develop an automated tele-

phone message that you will receive if we need to close for 

whatever reason.  We will still continue to follow what the New-

ton School does when school is scheduled to be in session.    We 

will also notify KCOB (1280 AM/95.9 FM) radio of any clo-

sure.   

If you need to cancel, please try to do so a day in advance or no 

later than 9:30 AM the day of, if possible, by calling 641-792-

7102. You must be home to receive your meals or call to make 

arrangements.  Failure to communicate with our office may re-

sult in termination of services. 

If you are able to donate for the meals you receive, please re-

member that donations need to be mailed to our office, not giv-

en to the drivers.  Your donation letter comes with a self ad-

dressed envelope.  If you should need another, ask your delivery 

driver.  Your cooperation is a great help to us. 

      -Kelli Van Manen, Program Director 

 


